
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: August 13, 2015 

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Margo Leathers,  Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket Number 150166-WU - Application for transfer of water system and 
Certificate No. 654-W in Lake County from Black Bear Reserve Water Corporation 
to Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. 

 
 Please place the attached correspondence from Troy Rendell in the referenced docket file. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAL/as 
Attachment 
 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED AUG 13, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 05077-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



From: Troy Rendell
To: Margo Leathers
Cc: Jennifer Crawford
Subject: RE: 150166-WU (Application for transfer of system and certificate in Lake County from Black Bear Reserve

Water Corporation to Black Bear Waterworks, Inc.)
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 4:27:23 PM

By this e-mail, Black Bear Waterworks hereby waives the 60 day timeframe for the proposed
convenience fee pursuant to 367.091, Florida Statutes.
Let me know if you have any further questions.
 
Troy Rendell
Manager of Regulated Utilities
// for Black Bear Waterworks, Inc.
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